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TO THE HONORABLE ROBERT N. HERKES, CHAIR, AND
TO THE HONORABLE JON RIKI KARAMATSU, CHAIR

AND MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEES:

My name is Denny Sadowski, Legislative Committee chair of the Contractors

License Board ("Board"). The Board appreciates the opportunity to present testimony

on S.B. No. 205, S.D.1, H.D.1 relating to owner-builders. The Board supported the

intent of S.B. No. 205, and the amendments proposed in the S.o.1; however, has not

had the opportunity to discuss the amendments proposed on page 4, lines 6-9 of the

HD.1, but will do so at its next scheduled meeting on April 17, 2009.

Thank you for the opportunity to present comments on S.B. No. 205, S.0.1,

HD.1.


